DRINKING WATER PROBLEM CORRECTED
Pinewood Springs Water District

We notified you on 9/19/24 of a problem with our drinking water and you were advised to Bring all
water to a boil, let it boil for one (1) minute, and let it cool before using, or USE BOTTLED
WATER. Boiled or bottled water should be used for drinking, making ice, brushing teeth,
washing dishes, and food preparation. We are pleased to report that the problem has been corrected.
We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your patience.

Este informe contiene informacién muy importante sobre su agua potable. Traduzcalo o hable con
alguien que lo entienda bien.

We anticipate resolving the problem by 9/23/24. For more information, please contact Gabriele Benson
at pswdadmin@att.net or 303-823-5345, or 183 Cree Ct. Lyons Co. 80540.

*Please share this information with all the other people who drink this water, especially those who may
not have received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and
businesses). You can do this by posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or
mail. *
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